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	Obama Administration Strongly Criticizes House Transportation Bill In Statement Of Administration Policy

Today, the Obama Administration issued a Statement of Administration Policy (SAP) that offered sharply critical comments concerning the surface transportation bill (H.R. 7) being advanced by House Republicans. The SAP concludes with the following statement, “Because this bill jeopardizes safety, weakens environmental and labor protections, and fails to make the investments needed to strengthen the Nation’s roads, bridges, rail, and transit systems, the President’s senior advisors would recommend that he veto this legislation.” Our agency has raised serious concerns regarding language in H.R. 7 that would compromise the longstanding practice of using motor fuel taxes to pay for federal transit projects and programs. Last week, our agency sent correspondence to the Chairman and Ranking Members of the House Ways and Means Committee expressing our agency’s concern regarding language in the recently adopted American Energy and Infrastructure Jobs Financing Act of 2012 that would end the transfer of motor fuel taxes to the Federal Highway Trust Fund’s mass transit account. Our agency will continue working with the American Association of State Highway and Transportation Officials, the American Public Transportation Association and other local, state and federal mobility stakeholders to oppose efforts by Congress to weaken the mass transit account. 

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120214_SAP_H.R._7.pdf
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